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 PARK PRESS 
 

Our School Values are – RESPECT, RESPONSIBILITY & COMMITMENT’ 
 

Find us at:  120 Church Street Albion Park   2527    Email:  Albionpk-h@det.nsw.edu.au    Tel No:  4257 1744 

 

Term 4, Week 8  27 November, 2017 

Coming events 
Week 8 

Monday 27 

November 

 

 

Yr 10 

P & C Meeting 6pm 

Sports Selection 

Work Experience 

Tuesday 

28 November 

 

Yr 10 

Playgroup  

Work Experience 

Wednesday  29 

November 

Yr 10 

Yr 11/12 

Work Experience  

Ice Cream Smash Fundraiser 

Thursday  30 

November 

Yr 10 Work Experience 

Friday  

1 December 

 

Yr 6 

Yr 10 

Yr 11/12 

Breakfast with Boys & Girls in Blue 

Support Unit Orientation visit 

Work Experience 

Support Work Experience 

Week  9 

Monday  4 

December 

  

Tuesday  

5 December 

 

 

Yr 7 

Playgroup 

SHINE Luncheon 

2018 Orientation Day 

Wednesday  6 Dec  Presentation Night 6.30pm 

Thursday  7 Dec  Sports Presentation 9am 

Friday  

8 December 

Yr 10 

Yr11/12 

Excursion – PASS/PDHPE 

Support Work Experience 

 
 

P & C MEETING  
Monday 27 November, 2017 at 6pm 

 
 

PBL 
 
The PBL focus for the fortnight is around 
RESPECT and how we interact with each 
other.  We want students to respond positively 
to instructions and speak with kindness with 
both staff and peers. 
 

This fortnight the PBL team would like 

to acknowledge our positive student 

of the fortnight Bailey Neaves of Year 

11/12 and our positive teacher of the 

fortnight Mrs Casie Horton. 

 

Our focus for the fortnight will see us 

continuing to look at RESPECT and 

more specifically the way in which we 

interact with the staff and with each other.  We want to 

encourage all students at Albion Park High School to 

respond positively to their teachers instructions and to 

speak to everyone with kindness. 

 
 

ALBION PARK HIGH 

IS GOING BLACK ! 

 
After much consultation, we have decided to move 

to BLACK pants and shorts for our official uniform. 

 

What does this mean for your child? 
 

 

You may purchase new items from the 

uniform shop by the end of the year or at the      

beginning of 2018. 

Alternatively, you may keep wearing the grey 

uniform options and purchase new items as 

they are needed in 2018.  You have  

12 months to change over to the  

black pants  and shorts. 

If you are in Year 12 you may  

continue to wear grey pants and shorts 

although you will need black pants for the 

graduation ceremony. 
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Students of the Fortnight 

Isabelle Harding in Year 9, was recognised for 

her work as part of the Youth Frontiers program 

and attended the State Award Ceremony at 

NSW Government House in Sydney.  
 

 Isabelle’s project finished in 

the top three for her 

category which involved a 

video about teenage mental 

heath.  Isabelle and her 

mother were also given a 

tour of Government House 

by local member Gareth 

Ward.  They were then also 

treated to lunch.  

Congratulations to Isabelle! 
 

Illawarra Schools Excellence Awards 

Illawarra Schools Excellence in Vocational 

Education & Training Award winners 

included six students and two members of staff 

who were recognised for Excellence in 

Vocational Education & Training this week. 
  

Rideika Boney, Katie Carbone, Noah Cegielski, 

Jordan Darracott, Bayley Hynds and Taylor 

Quick all received Certificates of Excellence.  

Jordan Darracott was named Student of the 

Year – Construction.  Aleesha Windsor was 

named Student of the Year Business Services. 

Mrs Frances Cole and Mr Stephen Mayo were 

nominated for the Regional VET Teaching 

Awards.  Whilst they may not have taken out the 

Regional Award on behalf of the Albion Park 

High School community we wish to thank them 

for their outstanding teaching and  hard work in 

ensuring excellent HSC results.  We are thankful 

for their  ongoing commitment  to ensure 

students at 

Albion Park 

High School 

have an 

excellent 

experience in 

VET, which 

so often 

leads to 

employment.  Thank you Stephen and Frances 

we really value you. 

 

White Ribbon Day 

On Monday 27 November, students came 

together to show the community that Albion 

Park High School is prepared to speak out and 

move closer to stopping domestic violence 

towards women.   
 

Every student tied a white ribbon to the school 

fence and thought about a women in their life 

they love andr care for.  Students also took the 

white ribbon oath which promises to stand up, 

speak up and act to stop domestic violence.   

This initative was led by Year 11 boys who 

collectively showed outstanding leadership skills 

by speaking to and assisting all students in the 

school to understand the meaning behind the 

day. 

 

News from the Support Unit 

Term 4 has been a very busy time for the 

Support Unit.  Our Practical Skills class have 

been working very hard to create a range of 

Christmas gifts for staff to purchase.  The theme 

was ‘Gifts in a Jar’ that included bath/shower 

scrub, succulents, choc chip cookies and 

malteser reindeer noses and all have been a 

huge success. 
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Over the last few weeks, Year 6 Orientation has 

taken place.  Not only have the students began 

to get a feel for the school and meet their 

classmates, they have had a lot of fun in the 

process Slim making, building straw towers and 

playing Kahoot were just a 

few of the activities that 

students experienced. 

 

The orientation Transition 

Program will conclude with 

a BBQ and outdoor 

activities in  Week 8.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
                                     Albion Park High School 

 

              Uniform Shop Special Opening Hours 
 

2018 

 
DAYLIGHT 

Schoolwear 

            January 2018 

Monday 22 January 9am  to  2pm 

Tuesday 23 January 9am  to  2pm 

Wednesday 24 January 9am  to  3pm 

Thursday 25 January 9am  to  2pm 

Friday 26 January CLOSED 

Monday 29 January 9am  to  2pm 

   THEN EVERY      TUESDAY:  1:00pm - 3:00pm 

          FRIDAY:  8:00am - 11:00am 

         FRIDAY:  1:00pm - 3:00pm 

 
EFTPOS AVAILABLE 

            Mastercard, Visa, EFTPOS now available, cheques not accepted.  No Layby 


